
 

 
     

As part of the 2025 Juneteenth celebration, a plaque was dedicated in the Memorial 
Garden to the memory of enslaved members of our community. A QR code embedded 
in the plaque takes you to a website containing extensive information about the 
descendants of those slaves.  The information was compiled by John Baron, a 
parishioner and Hebron town historian. Click here to see the document:   

Stories of Formerly Enslaved Hebron Residents from the code-diversity.org website:    
History of Hebron Tours – CoDE 

Connecticut Public Television covered the event.      Formerly enslaved Hebron 
residents remembered in Juneteenth tribute | Connecticut Public 

 

   

 
  


